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Cc: Ward 4 <ward4@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: Bike Share Funding. 
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I 100% support Hamilton Bike Share Funding from the City even though I don't 
personally need to use it. I chose to use it. Others on the other hand need to use it. 
What is it, $300-400,000 a year? That's less than $1 a resident per year. I have friends 
that also use Hamilton Bike Share and I see many using the bikes throughout the 
year.  It is a critical piece of transit for people who don't own vehicles or their own bike 
and very beneficial for students.  
 
It's a quick and convenient way to get to the stadium or a local business that may be too 
far to walk but too close or inconvenient for the bus.  
 
I hope council sees the benefit of this great product we have and how successful it has 
been and vote to keep funding for the program. 
 
 Erin Shacklette  
Ward 4 Resident 
 




